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Susan Ellinger

From: Susan Ellinger
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 5:35 PM
To: Kirsten Lyons
Cc: Noelle Christ
Subject: RE: Upcoming Code Changes

Hi Kirsten –  
 
I’m so sorry I am just responding I missed your email when it first came in. No changes were proposed to the code for 
rural ADUs, hardship placements (temporary dwellings in CCC 40.260.210) or guest houses as a part of the housing code 
changes that were considered on March 5. Please let me know if you have any other quesƟons. Thanks! 
 

 
 
Susan Ellinger 
She/her/hers 
Planner III 
COMMUNITY PLANNING 
 
564.397.4516 
 

                
 
 
 

From: Kirsten Lyons <klyons@wolfind.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 4:08 PM 
To: Susan Ellinger <Susan.Ellinger@clark.wa.gov> 
Cc: Noelle Christ <noellechrist@wolfind.com> 
Subject: Upcoming Code Changes 
 
 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
 

Hi Susan, 
 
I’ve become aware of potential code changes happening soon.  I have a copy of the approved changes for Urban 
ADUs. I’m wondering if there are potential changes for Rural ADU code, Hardship placements and Guest Houses 
as well. 
 
Thanks so much for your help! 
 
Kirsten Lyons 
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Wolf industries 
(360)912-9512 

 
 




